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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

July 14, 1930
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Mr. Charles Eberle
Nuclear Control Operator
Shippingport Atomic Power Station
Beaver, Pennsylvania 15009
Dear Mr. Everle:
Your union steward, Mr. John Summers, sent me a copy of
your essay on "Excellence in Operations." 1 find it to be very
thoughtful and pertinent. 1 agree with what you say and am impressed
by your attitude toward work on nuclear power. I hope that the

views you express will become universal in the industry.

Sincerely,

Harold R. Denton, Director
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

cc: Mr. Walter Engel
DOE, NE-40




